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Hey everyone! The weekend before last we held 
our very first 2 day Divine Principle workshop. 
Over 20 young people attended to have a super fun 
time with people but also to understand the deeper 
truth of life through the Principle. The motto of this 
workshop was ‘Reading Life Through the 
Principle’. It specifically focused on the 
application of the Principle and how we can use it 
to become happier more loving people in 
everything we do and in every relationship we 
foster. 

 

  
 

  
 
One aspect of the workshop which was particularly enjoyable was the CARP night where we shared in 
teams about a genuine relationship that was precious to us. I really felt the barriers being broken down 
between us as we shared about our parents, brothers and sisters and friends and how they’ve shaped as 
individuals. It’s amazing how insightful each other’s experiences are and how touching these stories are 



 

 

to hear. It was a chance for me to reflect and ask Is my relationship parents where I want it to be? Am I 
being truly honest with the people closest to me? I was a really deep experience for me and one I wasn’t 
expecting. We felt close that night, we felt like a family. It’s amazing the kind of atmosphere one can 
create in the space of two days. 
 
The motto for UK CARP is ‘To inspire and empower students to become true role models by 
engaging them in the study and application of the Unification Principle’ and I feel after that 
workshop, very inspired and very empowered to re-determine to change ourselves so that we can impact 
society positively! 
 
We sincerely appreciate all the help from everyone who contributed to this workshop and all that 
attended. 
 

 
 
It was a truly unforgettable experience and we hope to see you next time. Our next 2 day workshop is 
from the 15th - 17th April 2016. 
 
 


